HEARD COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS PUBLIC HEARING
BUDGET
June 8, 2021 - 5:00 P.M.

The Heard County Board of Commissioners held a Public Hearing on the budget on
June 8, 2021, at 5:00 p.m. in the Commission Chamber of the Heard County Administration
Building. In attendance at the meeting were Chairman Lee Boone, District 1 Commissioner
Larry Hooks, District 2 Commissioner James Perry, District 5§ Commissioner David Walls.
The meeting was called to order at 5:03 with Commissioner Gwen Caldwell on his way.
Chairman Boone explained that the Public Hearing was a requirement of the 2021-2022 budget,
as advertised in the newspaper. Chairman Boone also mentioned that afier the Public Hearing, a
short workshop would be held regarding the arena guidelines. Chairman Boone then reminded
the public of the rules of Public Hearings. Mr. Lawrence Lipford — 6061 Highway 27 — Mr.
Lipford stated that his is pleased the county has not decided to defund the police and sheriff’s
department, and he thinks those departments are doing a good job. Mr. Lipford was also
concerned about money being funded to the water authority. There were no further public
comments. On motion (Perry) and second (Hooks), the Board unanimously voted to close the

Public Hearing.
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